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January 27, 2020 
 

ADDENDUM No. 3 
 

Request for Prequalification CS-20-01 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR PREQUALIFICATION  
FOR PUBLIC SAFETY OPERATIONS BUILDING 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the request for prequalification (RFP) to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the RFP documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts of the RFP documents.  In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this 
Addendum shall govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender 
submission, failure to do so may result in a non-compliant tender.  This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP CS-20-01 released January 16, 2020.   

 
QUESTION 1: Can you confirm that Appendix B that was provided within the Prequalification Proposal for 
General Contractors for the Public Safety Operations Building is required to be handed with our Proposal as 
CCDC Document 11 – 2019 (2018 is no longer available) has a section for the Proponent to list Similar Projects?   
 
ANSWER 1: Yes, Appendix B needs to be filled out and handed in with the Proposal as requested.  A 
completed CCDC Document 11 2019 must also be submitted.   
 
QUESTION 2: Can you also please confirm that Appendix C is required as CCDC Document 11 – 2019 requires 
a list of key office personnel along with each person’s resume to be attached? 
 
ANSWER 2: Yes, Appendix C needs to be filled out and handed in with the Proposal as requested. 
 
QUESTION 3: Is the proposed Public Safety Operations Building to be designed using a conventional steel 
frame or a pre-engineered metal building system?  Is there a spec for the roof design? 
 
ANSWER 3: The Public Safety Operations Building is to be designed using a conventional steel frame.  
Roof design will consist primarily of q-decking over glu-lam beams. 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our tender submission. 
 
     
Tenderer’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to RFP CS-20-01 must be emailed to: 

Melanie Perrin, Manager Public Safety Operations 
mperrin@rdffg.bc.ca 
 

 


